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FROM SUE…

Can you believe the holiday season is already here?  Your Leader Board wishes you all a Merry 
Christmas and a happy, healthy new year.

This is a reminder that there will be no general meeting in December.  We look forward to seeing you 
in January.

Since this is the last newsletter of the year I’d like to take this opportunity to say a little something 
about Kathy Spancake.  Three years ago she signed on to be our Vice President which meant she 
became the club’s President in 2020.  The President usually serves one year, however because 2020 
was what it was, Kathy volunteered to stay on as President for 2021 as well.  You need to know that 
Kathy was the one who made sure the club made it through 2020; she was the one who kept us going!  
She will say she had plenty of help, but she was the one who spearheaded everything.  I’ve had the 
pleasure of working with Kathy as her Vice and Co-President.  I can only hope I can live up to her 
legacy.  But Kathy will continue to be on the Leader Board.  She will continue to work tirelessly for the
Garden Club and I will take every advantage of that.  So, it is with sincere appreciation that we say 
thank you, Kathy Spancake, for your service and your friendship.

POINSETTIA AND BAKE SALE… Our Poinsettia and Bake Sale, a major fundraiser for our 
club, is going on this week.  Poinsettia plants will be sold at the CCHS greenhouse Wednesday, 
December 1st from 9am – 2pm.  The plants will then be transported to the Village Green Mall to be sold
Thursday, December 2nd and Friday, December 3rd from 8am -2pm.  The bake sale will take place on 
Thursday, December 2nd from 8am-2pm.

Once again we will be collecting membership dues for 2022 through the US mail.  You can start 
looking for payment instructions in the mail around the last week of December.

Laurel Kime will be coordinating the Hospitality treats and goodies at our General Meetings in 2022.  
She will need volunteers to bring treats and goodies to each meeting.  At the January meeting there will
be sign-up sheets for future months, but to kick us off Laurel asks that if you can bring something to 
the January meeting please email her at lkykime@gmail.com and let her know what you will be 
bringing.  We are all looking forward to having this yummy part of our meeting returning!

3rd Wednesday of each month
FG Community Church, 521 Snead Drive, Fairfield Glade

Coffee & Socializing 9am   –   Meeting starts at 9:30am
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